
PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC LISTENING SESSION REGARDING 

MUNICIPAL VULNERABILITY PREPAREDNESS: 

PLANNING FOR CLIMATE CHANGE 

ORGANIZED BY: 

MAYOR ROBERT HEDLUND AND 

THE DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING 

& COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

FACILITATED BY: 

STANTEC URBAN PLACES GROUP 

  Top Climate Change Hazards 

WHEN: Thursday, June 7, 2018 at 7:00 PM

PLACE: Council Chambers, Town Hall 

    75 Middle Street, Second Floor 

Weymouth, MA 02189 

PURPOSE OF THE MEETING: 

The Massachusetts Municipal Vulnerability Preparedness (MVP) Program provides support to 

cities and towns to begin the process of planning for climate change. Through the MVP 

Program, the Town of Weymouth has completed a community-based vulnerability assessment 

and developed a planning report with recommendations for increasing community resilience 

against climate change hazards. The Town’s MVP-certified provider, Stantec Urban Places 

Group of Boston, will present the results of this vulnerability assessment and outline the 

planning report’s top recommendations.     

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

Department of Planning & Community Development 

781-340-5015 

Extreme Storms 

Coastal Flooding 

and Sea Level Rise 

Extreme Temperatures 

Drought 


